
 
Golden West Region 21 

Stars of the West 

Young Women in Harmony Competition 
 

Region 21 is proud to host a Young Women in Harmony Quartet competition as part of 
our summer seminar program. The competition will be held at Camelback High School, 
Phoenix, Arizona on Saturday, June 22nd, 2024.  

Many past competitors have gone on to register to complete in the Sweet Adelines 
Rising Star competition. More information on that is available on the Sweet Adelines 
website – the 2024 Rising Star Competition will be held in Tulsa, OK July 26, 2024. 

Stars of the West registration is FREE, that’s right, FREE for a quartet and includes an All 
Event Ticket to the seminar events being held on Friday, June 21st and Saturday, June 
22nd.  
 

Participants must be woman age 25 and under.  
 

All songs sung on stage must receive a Song Assessment Tool approval date from Sweet 
Adelines International. Competitors who do not have access as a Sweet Adeline may 
email competitioncoordinator@region21.org and a link will be sent to you. Please allow 
plenty of time for the SAT team to review your music. Many songs are already approved. 
 

There is a link for contest entry forms on the Region 21 website.  
 

All competing quartets must have a sponsoring Region 21 chorus.  
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